
How To
CREATE THE SALMON 
OF KNOWLEDGE

Get Started
WHAT YOU’LL NEED

PM216

String

PM066B
Crayola Model MagicCR335

Natural Round Sticks

PD367B
X4 Standard Acryl 20ml Tubes

CR101AXXX
Large Glitter Tubs



Step by Step
LET’S CREATE
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Using air drying clay or Model Magic, make a model of 
the fisherman Finegas sitting at the side of the river 
trying to catch the legendary salmon.

Then make a fishing rod for Finegas. You can use a 
simple twig from the garden or a length of wooden 
dowelling. Simply tie some string around the top and 
attach the handle to your model by moulding Finegas’ 
hands around the twig or stick.

You’ll need to make a clay salmon for Finegas to catch. 
Using your clay, mould a fish shape which will fit into 
your jam jar. When the clay on both of your models is 
dry, decorate using readymixed or acrylic paint, and 
make your salmon extra special by adding gold glitter.

Now you’ll need a jam jar to create your fishy river 
scene. For the river, we’ve used some blue film, 
scrunched it up and pushed it into the bottom of the 
jar. You could also use some ordinary blue paper, or just 
paint some white paper with blue paint. Paint the lid 
of your jar green to represent the banks of the River 
Boyne.

Finally add your own Salmon of Knowledge to the river 
in the jam jar and put on the lid. Glue Finegas to the 
top of the jam jar so he’s poised and ready to fish!

Tip!
Get the class involved with this great legend and ask 
them to bring in a jam jar each so they can create their 
own Salmon of Knowledge scene!


